
NOTICE TO MEMBERS
135th Anniversary

Dear Member,

The Government announced yesterday a decision to further relax social distancing 
measures with a view to introducing a “vaccine bubble” from today’s date until midnight 
on Wednesday 12th May 2021.

The introduction of the vaccine bubble allows for additional persons at table and also for 
a later closing time of the F&B Outlets. However in order to do this, the Government have 
set the condition that all Staff have received at least one dose of the vaccination.

At this moment in time the Club is not in a position to fulfil this obligation and therefore 
the current social distancing measures will remain in place in respect of the closing times 
for our F&B Outlets and the numbers of people allowed at each table. This means F&B 
Outlets closing at 10pm (for those Outlets that remain open until that time) and a 
maximum of four persons at a table.

I would also like to remind all members that we have installed Membership Card readers 
at the Front Entrance where every member can swipe their membership card on entry to 
the Club (and on leaving). If you do not have your membership card then you will have to 
use the Leave Home Safe app- as mentioned to you beforehand there is no longer a 
“sign-in” facility available. I trust that all members will ensure that any Guests they have 
coming to the Club have been made fully aware, prior to coming to the Club, of the entry 
procedures to the Club in particular that we do not have a “sign-in” facility, in order to 
avoid any unnecessary embarrassing situations.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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